APPENDIX 2.

Email supporting the TPO, received during the
consultation period.

To be circulated to Planning Committee Members
prior to the Planning Committee meeting on 6"
November 2019.



Cathy White

From:

Sent: 13 September 2019 15:34

To: Cathy White

Subject: TPO Land off Hod Hall Lane, E of Metcalfe Way.
Dear Cathy,

Thank you for the notification of the above TPO. Let us hope the other trees and shrubs will also remain in addition to

the 5 principal large trees.

Kind regards

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



